
  
 

July 13, 2017 

 

As was stated at last month’s meeting, Mr. Murphy has been in the process of updating our dog-

running-at-large penalty section. Mr. Murphy is recommending at this time that we proceed with 

updating this section. 

 

Pete 

 

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 

 


